
Dear Sally,  
  
Thank you for your notification and request for our response on the news that will be made 
regarding worker issues at IMIP. 
  
Our response is that we always maintain the stability, security and welfare of foreign workers 
(TKA) and Indonesian workers (TKI) at IMIP. We make regular reports about the 
employment of TKA and TKI to the Morowali Manpower Office and the Ministry of 
Manpower. For TKA, we also report them to the Morowali Immigration Office. 
  
IMIP complies with the rules regarding document administration processes, etc. when TKA 
work at the location. 
  
Regards 
Dedy Kurniawan 
Coord. Media Relation PT IMIP 
 
 


